
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
STAYING STRONG AS ONE 
 
 

 

Newsletter 
 February 2021 

 

News from the classrooms 
 
Middle Class 
It has been a positive start to the school year for 2021. Mr M is partnered with Mr 
Timothy to lead and teach the class. There are 18 students on the roll but, to this 
point, the highest attendance on a single day has been 14.  
The students have quickly adjusted to the daily class routine and have displayed an 
eagerness to learn. Our first class novel for the year was Roald Dahl’s ‘The 
Fantastic Mr Fox’ which the students enjoyed listening to and completing 
comprehension activities. When the reading was completed, Mr M screened the 
movie and the rest of the school were invited to join in. 
The excellent attitude of the students towards learning will allow Mr M and Mr 
Timothy to extend students in all subject areas.  
2021 looks like being a very exciting year at Kururrungku Catholic Education Centre! 
 
Junior Class 
Ms Lesley and Ms Danielle teamed up this year to lead the Junior class 
together. The children have made a solid start with their learning, and we 
couldn’t be more proud of them. We have adopted the slogan peliCAN 
learners, to show that we CAN achieve when we work hard and keep 
trying. The Junior class have some fun and laughs along the way too, while 
making sure we work together safely, respectfully and helping each other. 
Congratulations to Ashley (Junior), Revona and Tyrin, who have  
celebrated their birthdays this term! We look forward to welcoming all our families to come and see some 

of our work in a 
few weeks’ time 
on the day of the 
School Mini-
Fete. We hope 
to see you there! 
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Celebrating 200 years of Catholic Education 
 

   
 

     
 
 
Senior Class 
 

  
 
*************************************************************************** 
Many thanks to all the parents who are coming in and supporting their children. We have 
had a fabulous start to the year.  
We are planning to have ‘OPEN CLASSROOMS’ on Tuesday 30 March, followed by a mini-fete 
with the Op Shop opened. This will raise some funds for CARITAS AUSTRALIA who help out 
many poor people around the world. See you there! 
 
Ms Naomi 

The senior class led a meaningful Liturgy, 
praying for the students and teachers of the 
past, and praying that Catholic Education will 
flourish in the future. We thanked God for 
God’s blessings on our Catholic School.  
Then we had cake to celebrate Catholic 
Education in Australia’s 200th birthday! 

The senior class 
love their 
maths. In this 
picture they are 
practising skip 
counting in 2’s, 
5’s and 10’s.  
 

Dear Ngarpu, 
Thank you for everything you 

have given us.  
Bless our families and our 

community. 
Help us to pray 
Help us to learn 

Help us to respect each other 
at Kururrungku School. 

Mary, Mother of God, pray for 
us. 

AMEN 


